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GENESEE DISTRICT LIBRARY EXCITED ABOUT  
NEW FLUSHING LIBRARY BUILDING 

 
 
 

December 20, 2024 – FLINT, Michigan  The Genesee District Library (GDL) is aware of and 
working closely with the City of Flushing on plans to relocate the Flushing branch to the newly 
purchased Wendell W. Phelps, DDS Building located at 224 Boman St. 

“Although the building is slightly smaller than the current location, we are excited to be working 
with the City of Flushing on the renovations to the new building,” said David Conklin, Director 
of GDL. “I’m confident that our teamwork will result in a fresh look and efficient use of space.” 

GDL staff toured the building on December 11.  “There’s a lot of potential there,” said Conklin. 
“We’re pleased that Flushing officials are open to our input on layout and design.” 

“It’s heartwarming that Flushing residents are so interested in this move,” he continued. “We 
know we have a lot of loyal patrons there.”  

Renovations are expected to begin in early 2025 with a tentative move-in date in the Fall 2025. 

For more information contact David Conklin at (810) 230-3335 or dconklin@thegdl.org. 
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